
Curriculum Renewal Committee 

The charge to the Curriculum Renewal Committee is continuous quality improvement of the medical 

school educational program.  The committee meets this responsibility by conducting periodic curriculum 

reviews, incorporating recommendations from the Curriculum Steering Committee and feedback from 

various data sources and other curriculum committees (e.g., students, faculty, performance data). This 

committee has the authority to consider and implement minor changes to the curriculum and to 

recommend major changes to the Curriculum Steering Committee. The committee meets as frequently as 

required, typically at least quarterly. 

The committee is comprised of faculty members from basic science and clinical departments and up to 6 

student representatives from the 2nd, 3rd, or 4th year classes.  The Associate Dean for Undergraduate 

Medical Education serves in an ex-officio, non-voting capacity. 

 


